
October 7, 2024
CONSULTATIVE SEMINAR “FIELD DAY” DEDICATED TO THE PRESENTATION
OF A RICE HARVESTER COMBINE

With  the  support  of  the  Government  of  the  Republic  of
Tajikistan,  the  State  Institution  “Agriculture
Entrepreneurship  Development”  as  part  of  Strengthening
Resilience  of  the  Agriculture  Sector  Project,  aimed  at
strengthening the material and technical base and facilitating
the work of farmers, imported a rice harvester combine from
the  company  “FMWORLD”  this  year,  along  with  other  modern
agricultural machinery.

This combine is one of the most advanced machines of the
modern era, capable of performing multiple tasks in a single
operation.  It  is  designed  for  harvesting  grain  crops,
particularly rice and wheat. The machine has a working width
of 2 meters, weighs 3.5 tons, has a power output of 88 to 90
horsepower, and a grain tank capacity of 850 kg to 950 kg for
rice,  and  from  1  to  1.2  tons  for  wheat.  The  combine  is
intended  to  meet  the  needs  of  the  country’s  farming
enterprises.

At the same time, the Ministry of Agriculture of the Republic
of  Tajikistan,  together  with  the  State  Institution  ”
Agriculture  Entrepreneurship  Development,”  organized  a
consultative seminar “Field Day” on October 5, 2024, dedicated
to  the  presentation  of  the  rice  harvester  combine  at  the
“Samir” farm in Tursunzade.

The seminar was attended by rice growers and machine operators
from  various  regions  of  the  country,  who  observed  the
combine’s  operation  and  gave  it  high  praise  for  its
efficiency.

During the seminar, Deputy Minister of Agriculture Zevarshoi
Zevarsho  and  the  company’s  engineer  provided  detailed
explanations on the proper and long-term operation of the



equipment,  as  well  as  its  safe  use  during  work,  offering
valuable recommendations to the attendees.

This initiative is being carried out by industry specialists
in  preparation  for  the  upcoming  rice  harvest  at  farming
enterprises across the republic.

As of October 6, 2024, according to the plan, specialists are
currently at the “Shamshod – 05” farm in the Farkhor district,
where they are demonstrating the combine’s functionality to
local rice growers.

Farmers expressed their gratitude for the ongoing support from
the Government of the Republic of Tajikistan, which continues
to inspire them in their work.

https://youtu.be/hfH4MxtLRgY

 


